
GREENS LIAISON REPORT – October 2022 
 
 
Dear Members 
 

• Just to confirm no report issued in September 
 

• Greens have had an autumn feed and maintenance.  
 

• A start has been made to re seed the tees. 
 

• Towels have now been fitted to the ball washers. 
 

• Discs on tees have been cut round and cleaned. 
 

• New rope has been ordered to replace plastic chain around putting 
green; should be fitted by 17th October. 
 

• New greenkeeper started last week. 
 

• Hope to hear soon regarding winter work programme for the 
course 
 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me during the year with any further 
queries regarding the course. 
 
Yours 
I MacDonald 
Greens Liaison 


